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6 May 2022 
 
 
Waikato District Council 
Attention: Keith Martin, Waters Manager 
Private Bag 544 
Ngaruawahia 
 
 
 
 
 
Tena koe Keith 
 
Meremere WWTP – Abatement Notice EAC6415 Cancelled 
 
Waikato Regional Council has considered the request by the Waikato District Council to cancel abatement 
notice EAC6145. This abatement notice was served on 18 April 2019 based on non-compliance of the 
treated wastewater discharged from the Meremere WWTP to the Waikato River.  
 
After consideration of the improved quality of the treated wastewater discharged from the upgraded 
Meremere WWTP, WRC has now cancelled abatement notice EAC6145 as requested.  Thank you for your 
efforts with this. 
 
 
Ngaa mihi nui 
 

 
Amy Robinson 
Manager - Regional Consents 
Resource Use Directorate 
 
 
 
cc. Grant King, Water Quality Scientist, Watercare Services Limited 
 
 


